WDAFL Annual Meeting Tuesday, February 21, 2023 7:00 PM Zoom Call

The meeting was called to order by Joanne Lanzisera at 7:04 pm.

In attendance were about 20 members, including all current Board members and Advisory Board member Charlotte Trentelman.

Board members were introduced to the membership. Our treasurer, Wendy Jeffries, presented the end of year 2022 financial report. Questions were answered from the floor in regards to expenses from our show, etc.

Our high point program and medal program director, Holly Greene, presented qualifications on what is needed for our programs, and answered questions from the floor.

Advisory Board member Charlotte Trentelman made a suggestion that we should try in some way to encourage the L judges to get training for their WD licenses to further populate more Western Dressage judges in this growing discipline.

President Joanne Lanzisera went over our 2022 high point and year end winners including the online program. Prizes will be sent out shortly as we were waiting for medals to be finished from our manufacturer. Champion and Reserve Champion year end winners will be receiving embroidered stall guards, which we were shown.

A suggestion from member Susan Butler to amend the medal program to include non WDAA shows as long as the judge is a large R or higher in traditional dressage (DR) if not a WD judge. This will be discussed by the board at the next meeting.

Members were encouraged to send their ideas and suggestions to the club by reaching out to any member.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:52 PM.